
Tashjian IL

comment: Dear Dr. Wilkes: 

The Mountain Valley Pipeline and Equitrans Expansion Project Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact 
Statement #50036 proposes amendments to 11 crucial standards that are essential for protecting the 
Jefferson National Forest. The company's newly submitted documents do not provide sufficient assessment, 
monitoring, modeling, nor real-world analyses to support changes to the Forest Plan. 

The Forest Service cannot be permitted to break 11 of its own rules as a convenience to the Mountain Valley 
Pipeline, LLC, of which has been unable to meet basic minimum criteria to continue their project due to the 
environmental risks associated. These 11 proposed changes would be detrimental to the soil health, old-
growth forest, species and preservation of the Jefferson National Forest. 

Forest ecosystems are vulnerable, the negative environmental impacts cannot continue to be diminished. Old-
growth forests play an imperative role in creating topsoil, and its loss alone cannot be mitigated and would 
impair biodiversity. 

We implore the U.S. Forest Service to select Alternative (1) "No Action" and reject the proposed 11 changes. 

Rewriting the rules for one fossil fuel project will set a disturbing precedent for what will be tolerated on 
national forests across the country. Since the production of this pipeline began, the applicant has 
demonstrated their inability to maintain proper and adequate environmental practices during construction. As a 
result, significant delays have arisen due to multiple federal authorizations vacated and the accrual of over 500 
violations of permit conditions and environmental standards in Virginia and West Virginia. 

Furthermore, the applicant has alleged the desire and need for the Mountain Valley Pipeline, of which is 
speculative and unproven. There are existing supply alternatives and market shifts towards non-fossil fuel 
alternatives. 

For the reasons stated above, we again ask that the U.S. Forest Service selected Alternative (1) No for "No 
Action," and reject the 11 proposed amendments to prevent unnecessary damage to Jefferson National 
Forest. 

Thank you.

Broughman VA

comment: Dear Dr. Wilkes: 
Please, please, do not let that pipeline be finished! My homeplace of Bent Mountain, Virginia has already been 
scarred & habitat for many animals has already been taken. I have friends who were forced to sell their land to 
accommodate this horrible project, by Eminent Domaine, which was quasi legal as none of that community will 
benefit from that construction-a conduit for gas obtained by fracking-so, yet another brutally invasive process 
inflicted upon another ecosystem. Everything about this MVP deal stinks; it's a corrupt, rotten deal shoved 
down our throats by greedy executives & politicians. All of whom, I'm sure, would never agree to let it be built 
in their backyard. I'm sorry for the angry tone, but you see I AM angry, this whole thing truly makes me sick; 
when I really think about it, it makes me weep with grief.  So I cannot be as articulate & knowledgeable as the 
letter which follows, written by a scientist, I'm sure. I agree with it totally, but wanted to be sure to include my 
own thoughts since this isn't a project far away, off in the woods somewhere to me- it's an abomination 
happening all over the home I loved as a youngster & still love, where many friends & a few family members 
still live. Please know, none of us in that community want that cursed project to continue. Please, listen to us & 
stop it! It's already scarred Bent Mountain, but you can make sure it goes no further & doesn't scar Jefferson 
National Forest as well. Please, I beg you to listen! ?
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